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From: Morag Gainer [mailto:moragw@eastlink.ca]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 9:43 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: T.H. truck stop 

Dear Sir, 
Please be aware that Borden-Carleton does not need another gas station/convenience store. We don't need big 
businesses coming along to compete with long-standing family businesses in the area. 
If this is to be a democratic unbiased decision, it should not happen.  Don't allow money to speak louder than 
the community itself! 
Thank you, 

Morag Weatherston 

resident of Borden-Carleton 


